
5 October 2015

Dear Parents

As part of the 'Your Schools, Your Choice' consulta�on process, we would like to invite you to hear the
Principals of Blanchelande College, Elizabeth College and The Ladies' College comment upon the
consulta�on areas of selec�on at 11+, College funding, the size and structure of secondary schools
and post-16 educa�on.

There will be two presenta�ons:

Tuesday 13 October 2015, 18:00 in The Ladies' College Hall

Monday 19 October 2015, 18:00 in the Elizabeth College Hall

Please feel free to a�end at either venue, where Andrew Warren, George Hartley and Ashley Clancy
look forward to welcoming you and hearing your views. 

Yours sincerely

Ashley Clancy
Principal

Andrew Warren
Principal

George Hartley
Principal


